
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:36:36	AM	
	
Dear	sirs,	
	
I	am	pleased	to	see	that	IPART	has	recommended	an	increase	in	the	solar	feed	in	
tariff,	however	as	I	am	on	a	time	of	use	tariff	it	is	still	well	below	what	I	am	being	
charged	in	the	middle	of	the	afternoon	when	electricity	rates	are	highest	and	
solar	power	is	at	its	peak.		
	
I	find	it	troubling	that	my	electricity	provider	can	on	sell	electricity	produced	by	
home	owners	at	a	massive	profit	margin	at	negligible	additional	cost	to	them.			
	
I	would	encourage	IPART	to	consider	the	many	benefits	that	solar	provides	to	
the	electrical	network,	increase	the	feed	in	tariff	to	more	a	realistic	level	and	stop	
the	major	electricity	suppliers	from	making	excessive	profits	from	the	home	
solar	community.	
	
David	McInnes		
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